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FOB	FACTS	
A	reminder	that	anyone	lends	a	
fob	to	a	non-member	will	have	
it	cancelled.	Your	fob	opens	the	
clubhouse	doors	as	well	as	the	
gate	so	this	rule	is	simply	about	
protecting	members.	FYI:	
Junior	members	who	don’t	
have	access	to	a	parental	fob	
can	apply	for	one.		
	

If	you	lose	your	fob,	there	is	a	
$25	charge	to	replace	it.	If	this	
happens,	please	email	
apltconline@gmail.com	

Mid-week	ladies	competition	has	resumed	so	the	courts	will	
be	unavailable	for	social	play	from	9.45	am	to	2.30	pm	every	
second	Thursday.	(The	team's	schedule	is	displayed	on	the	
notice	board	in	the	club	house.)		
	

The	Saturday	afternoon	men's	comp		
will	start	on	April	22.	They,	too,	play		
a	week	around,	which	means	the		
courts	will	be	only	available	every		
second	Saturday.		
	

And	one	last	thing	on	social	play,	you		
can't	book	a	court,	it's	simply	a	matter		
of	turning	up	and	playing	when	there’s	a	court	free.	Go	to	
www.apltc.com.au/tennis/availability/	for	court	availability.	 

TO	PLAY	OR	NOT	TO	PLAY?	
Truth	is	we	haven't	had	a	very	good	turn-up	for	the	Club	
Championships	over	the	past	couple	of	years.	So	your	
committee	is	asking	you,	should	we	change	it?		
	

We've	always	played	a	traditional	knockout	tournament	but	
would	you	prefer	a	round	robin?	And	do	you	have	any	thoughts	
on	whether	senior	juniors	i.e.	16-plus	should	be	admitted	to	
boost	numbers.	If	you	have	an	opinion,	please	email	your	
thoughts	to	apltconline@gmail.com.	Anyway,	we've	got	the	
weekends	of	April	22-23,	April	29-30	and	May	6-7	marked	down	
for	the	comp,	whatever	form	it	takes.		
	

So	let	us	know	what	would	work	for	you.	Email		your	
suggestions	to	apltconline@gmail.com.	And	if	you	are	superkeen	
to	compete,	irrespective	of	the	format,	you	can	put	your	name	
down	on	the	list	on	the	noticeboard	in	the	clubhouse	now.	

SUN	SMART	
	

It's	now	easier	to	keep	your	
cool	at	the	Club.	The	new	
water	fountain	on	the	far	
court	is	working	and	there	
are	new	umbrellas	to	keep	
you	sunsmart,	plus	more	

chairs	to	rest	weary	bones.	

MOVING?	
	

If	you	are	on	the	move	but	want	to	remain	part	of	the	
APLTC	community,	please	tell	the	committee.	We	need	to	
be	notified	of	any	change	of	address,	be	it	electronic	or	
for	snail	mail.		
	

Please	email	apltconline@gmail.com	


